
Year One Home Learning 

17.1.23 
 

This week we have been… 

 

* writing facts about what we have learnt about space  

* learning about the holy book Quran  

* making our own time line of Neil Armstrong  

 

Maths 

We have continued to learn how to subtract through subtraction 

stories. The new learning has been around understanding that addition 

and subtraction are linked. For example, 10-3=7, 10-7=3 and 7+3=10. 

The children have been challenged to show this pictorially and explain in 

mathematical language, what they have represented. 

 

Speak Out, Stay Safe Week 

In assembly, as part of the NSPCC’s work on speaking out in order to 

support each other, the children heard the story, ‘Felicity’s Wishes’. 

This celebrates diversity and that we all have different skills to offer. 

If we then support each other, we create a successful, happy team. 

  

For home learning, you can… 

* Read the story or watch the video of “Man on the Moon”.  

* Make something that you might take with you into space.  

* Listen to your child read every day. 

 

Phonics  

We have been learning the alternative spelling pattern of  ‘igh’ – ‘y’ as in  

fly , ‘oa’ – ‘ow’ as in snow, ‘j’- ‘g’ as in giant ‘f’-‘ph’ as in phone 

 

Tricky words- who, would could, should, whole, where and two 

 

Have a fabulous and restful weekend! The Year One Team 

 


